
                                                                                                                  APPENDIX C                           

From: McArthur, Wesley  
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 5:12 PM 
To: 'Jeff Brown' 
Subject: Application for a premises licence - Unit 8, 133 Copeland Road, London, SE15 3SN (our ref: 
L1U 856094) 

Hi Jeff, 

Please find attached a hearing notification in respect of the above application and guidance to the 
hearing procedure. Also attached is this council’s Statement of Licensing Policy which is referred to in 
the outstanding representations. You can reply to the notification via email. 

I advise you to contact Jayne and Carolyn directly to facilitate conciliation. If you reach any 
agreement(s) with them please copy me in. 

On another matter, the time limit to hold the hearing in respect of the application has been extended 
until 18 May 2017 under section 11 of The Licensing Act 2003 (Hearings) Regulations 2005 as it is in 
the public interest to do so in that it was expected that the application would be determined by 
conciliating the representations and therefore negating the requirement for a hearing. 

Regards, 

Wesley McArthur 
Principal Enforcement Officer  
London Borough of Southwark  
E-mail: wesley.mcarthur@southwark.gov.uk 
General: licensing@southwark.gov.uk 
Phone: 020 7525 5779 
Fax: 020 7525 5705  
Address: Licensing, Health & Safety, Hub 1, 3rd Floor, 160 Tooley Street, SE1 2QH 
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